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Version 100 Software Update 
Effective September 2007, all 1161 and 1162 Wireless Smoke Detectors are being 
manufactured with version 100 (8/20/07) software.  This version is an update from the version 
100 (8/14/06) software previously shipped and contains updated operation. 

 

Updated Operation 

Installing Batteries 
The 1161 or 1162 Wireless Smoke Detectors now wait twelve (12) seconds after installation of 
batteries to begin normal operation.  This power up delay is to allow the smoke detector 
alarm and low battery circuitry to initialize. 

Previously, when batteries were installed, an alarm may have been generated.  The alarm 
would restore when a Sensor Reset was performed.   

This issue did not occur when batteries were replaced one at a time and could only occur 
after both were removed. 

 

Ordering the New Software 
To update the software in an existing 1161 or 1162, return the smoke detector to 
DMP and simply indicate "Update to Current Version" on the RMA tag.  The update 
will be done as a Warranty Repair at no charge, regardless of when the detector 
was purchased.  If a detector is returned for other repair needs, this update will be 
done automatically as a standard part of the repair.  If you need RMA tags, contact 
DMP Customer Service at 1-800-641-4282.   

 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


